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Thursday 1st May 2025 

 

Attendance Challenge for May 

 

Dear children, parents and carers, 

 

As we begin the month of May, we are excited to announce a special initiative to encourage and 

reward consistent attendance among our pupils. 

Every child who achieves 100% attendance for the entire month of May will receive a small 

prize from our 'Attendance Shop', which will be thoughtfully stocked by our School Council. 

This initiative aims to promote the importance of regular school attendance and recognize the 

efforts of our students. 

Details of the Challenge: 

• Duration: May 1st to May 23rd, 2025 

• Eligibility: All students who attend school every day without any absences other than for 

medical appointments with proof 

• Rewards: Prizes from the 'Attendance Shop' 

We believe that regular attendance is crucial for the academic and social development of our 

students. By participating in this challenge, students will not only be rewarded but also develop 

a sense of responsibility and commitment towards their education. 

We kindly ask for your support in encouraging your child to attend school every day during this 

period. Together, we can make this initiative a success and help our students achieve their full 

potential. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Best regards, 

 

Mrs Dodson 

Headteacher 
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